
Head of Pre-school and Nursery  
  
This week in class we will discuss all the interesting facts that we discovered about Dinosaurs and 
some of the new vocabulary that was linked to topic such as, Palaeontologist, Excavation, Herbivore, 
Carnivore and Extinct. To end our topic the children will create their own fossil to take home.   
  
Parents’ evening will take place after the half term -you will be allocated a day and time to speak with 
your child's teacher.  
  
Letter sound in class is 'V'. Please work with your children to create a collage relating to the letter of 
the week, these are used to promote language skills.  
  
Finally, I would like to thank you for your continued support with the snack provision.  
  
 


